
 

 

 

 

 

Hello Friends! This is your Traceway COVID-19 Update for April 7, 2022 
 

Traceway Retirement Community remains free of COVID-19! We continue to follow all recommendations 
provided by CMS and the Mississippi State Department of Health.  
 

Traceway is open to visitors and volunteer programs. With Easter arriving soon, we know many friends and 
family members will be coming to visit.  We are excited to have you visit!  Please remember however, if you 
have been exposed to COVID-19 or are showing signs and symptoms of the virus please refrain from visiting.  
We ask that you refrain from visiting with symptoms of other transmissible ailments such as colds, the flu or 
the stomach bug as well. In accordance with CMS guidance, our campus still asks that all employees and 
visitors wear a mask around the elders to help prevent the spread of the virus or its variants. Let’s do our 
part to help keep the elders protected from potential illness. 
 

As a reminder, family and staff members can continue to obtain regular COVID-19 updates by calling the 
hotline at 662-844-8977, Extension 224 or by going to mss.org/Traceway and clicking on the COVID-19 
Update Button.  We hope this helps keep you well informed. As always, if you have any questions, please 
feel free to contact the Traceway team at 662-844-1441.  
 

Bless you and be safe! 
 
 
 

 

 
  

 


